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August 12, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

The OUC sends out its thanks to the campus controllers’ offices and to all the organizational 
units who contributed to a successful year-end close for FY 2013.  Now we’ve moved on to 
the next phase. Our external auditors, CliftonLarsonAllen, are currently onsite for final 
fieldwork and will issue their report to the State Auditor’s Office later this fall. The University's 
Annual Financial Report for FY 2013 will be available on the OUC website in December. Want 
to learn more about auditing? Check out our CPE Program offerings for FY 2014 -- we're 
adding a course on Auditing: www.cu.edu/controller/cpe [3]. Want to read last year's Financial 
Report? It's online at  www.cu.edu/controller/annualreport/ [4].
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